
 

ISSUED BY:  The British Automobile Racing Club Ltd, Thruxton Circuit, Andover, Hampshire SP11 8PN 
Tel: (01264 882200)  Fax: (01264) 882233       e-mail:  competitions@barc.net 

 
BULLETIN No: 03        ISSUED: 14:10 
 
 
LUNCH WILL BE TAKEN BETWEEN 13:45 AND 14:45 
MARSHALS BACK ON POST 14:25 
 
 
THEN AS A MARK OF RESPECT 
 
 
As you may be aware, on Saturday 24 May 2025, Dai Roberts and Julian Grimwade sadly passed away following incidents 
at the Jim Clark Rally and at a Vintage Sports Car Club event at Donington Park.      
   
All of us at BARC NW send our deepest sympathies and condolences to the friends, family and loved ones of Dai and 
Julian.       
   
We will be holding a minute's silence in remembrance as a tribute to Dai and Julian.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Julie m Hill 
……………………………………………….. 

Julie Hill  
Secretary of the Meeting 
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